
 

 

      

 
         September/October 2020 
 
Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters, 
 

“Lo, children are an heritage of the LORD…”    Psalm 127:3a 
 

 And it is so wonderful to have them back!  Of course, things have changed so we are adapting to 
social distancing, masks, and only attending school half a day.  After a very busy two months of getting 
ready and settling our students into this new routine, we are thrilled with the students God has given us!  I 
have written a little about each of our students below so you can better pray for them and please pray for 
Momma and I to have wisdom, patience, and a lot of love in this new school year. 
 

                                                                    
 

                                                                                                                                    
 

  
 

 
 

Tyrik is a lot of fun!  He is struggling in this new school year 
after missing months of school and not having the support at 
home he needed.   

Shadell is quiet and has difficulty pronouncing a lot of sounds, 
but she is very smart.  She is the youngest in the class, a bit 
immature, and sometimes unwilling to do her work. 

Melanie keeps us on our toes with her energy which she does 
not always channel in a good way or use to learn or to do her 
work nicely. 

Aviah has a lot of support at home which has benefitted her 
academically in this pandemic, but she needs to work on 
patience, self-control, and not quitting when things are 
challenging. 



 

      
 
 

 

    

    

 

   

 

 

 

     

 I hope you have enjoyed getting to know our students and that you will pray for them.  It has been 
extremely hot here so we are thankful for half days of school.  Grenada continues to remain Covid-free 
and we pray that it will stay this way so we can continue to minister to our pre-school and church family.   

    Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada, 

        Carrie Mathena 

          

         

Khalif would rather stay at home which makes it 
challenging to teach him and to get him to do his 
writing and coloring. 

Kmannie is all boy, full of energy and mischievous.  So 
even though he is smart and capable of learning – he is 
not. 

Malakhi is shy and has difficulty with oral learning 
and accepting correction with a good attitude. 

Marlon is sweet and an extra challenge because he has 
diabetes.  We are working hard to ensure his safety 
especially during this pandemic. 


